
From: Marvin Newcomb
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Sale of Avista
Date: Monday, May 07, 2018 8:54:54 PM

To Whom It May Concern:
 
We OBJECT to the sale of Avista Utilities to Hydro One of Canada.
 
NO NO NO   ---  STOP THIS SALE NOW !
 
Keep Avista Utilities and our Columbia River dams controlled by the Pacific
Northwest.
 
Sincerely,
 
Marvin Newcomb
Spokane, WA
509-327-5681
 
 

mailto:PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov

